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From: bradley smith <ciclista@tengai.us>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 5:30 PM
To: secretary <secretary(@CFTC.gov>

Ce: ciclista@tengai.us

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

From: bradley smith in greensboro, md
Regulation of Retail Forex,

no regulation of the futures market though?

there should be less regulation of both. let people decide., because the harsher the rapids the more cautious people are when
they put their boat in. what concern should government have in either anyway, other than to hearts and minds.
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